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remove a security freeze if you have been a victim of identity theft and you provide the
consumer reporting agencies with a valid police report.

For North Carolina Residents. You can obtain information from the North Carolina Attorney
General’s Office about preventing identity theft. You can contact the North Carolina Attorney
General at:

North Carolina Attorney General’s Office
9001 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-9001

(877) 566-7226 (toll-free in North Carolina)
(919) 716-6400

www.ncdoj.gov



